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Recommendations 

The Committee is asked to note the Strathclyde Pension Fund valuation. 

  



1. Purpose of report 

The purpose of this report is to provide the Committee with an update on the 

Strathclyde Pension Fund valuation. 

2. Context 

The College receives an actuarial valuation from Hymans Roberston every year for 

the Strathclyde Pension Fund (See Hymans Robertson Report ‘FRS102 AS at 31 

July 2016’). The purpose of this valuation is to incorporate annual changes in the 

Income & Expenditure Account and the Balance Sheet. 

For 2015/16 the charge to the Income & Expenditure Account is £1,030,000 the 

accumulated deficit has increased by £2,894,000 to £12,474,000. 

The incorporation of FRS102 has meant that the movement in interest is treated 

differently. This results in increased interest costs and a reduction in actuarial losses. 

The net effect of this is an increased charge to the Income & Expenditure Account. 

The main reason for the increase in the deficit is an increase in the Funds liabilities 

caused by a decrease in bond yields. For the College element of the scheme the 

funding ratio is now 82%. 

3. Impact and implications 

The increased charge to the Income & Expenditure Account will result in a deficit for 

the Income & Expenditure in the accounts in future years (there will be surplus in 

2015/16 and 2016/17 due to foundation grant monies received). The government 

does not count this pension cost as a resource cost but is an AME cost. Therefore 

for balancing the College budget this cost is not included. There will be a 

presentational issue of explaining that the College is breaking even despite reporting 

a loss in the accounts. 
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